
 

 

 

June 25, 2024 

 

Dear Staff and Families, 

I’m writing on behalf of our District School Board to share that the Mill A School District 
has partnered with an education professional to facilitate the development of a leadership 
model and long-range goals, as well as the recruiting and selection of a Principal and 
Superintendent.  

The board authorized the signing of a contract with Vicki Prendergast, a former small 
school district superintendent and principal, at their June 24 meeting. Vicki will assist the 
Board in in this effort which will include assessing and reviewing district needs, and 
gathering feedback from teachers, staff, parents, and community members.  

Vicki brings with her years of experience supporting school districts across the Southwest 
Washington region, including as superintendent of Mount Pleasant School District, a 
principal in White Salmon School District, and director of ESD 112’s early learning program. 

The Board is committed to engagement with staff, families, and our community as we 
gather perspectives to form future leadership structures for our district. I will continue to 
serve as the point of contact for school district business and I will keep you informed of 
upcoming opportunities for us to work together. 
 
The next board meeting will take place on July 1 at 6 p.m. in the school library. Please reach 
out if you have any questions. anita.gahimer@millasd.org. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Anita 
 
Anita Gahimer Crow 
anita.gahimer@millasd.com 
anita.crow@me.com 
509-538-2326 
541-380-1171 cell 
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